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Montreal

15th March 1937.

My dear President,

I have only just returned to my desk to-day and consequently I 

have not had an opportunity before of writing to thank you for the great hos­

pitality which you showed bo during ay ple&s&nt visit to Fredericton last 

Tuesday, It me extreisely kind of you and Mrs. Jones to give am the oppor­

tunity of Meeting at luncheon so Interesting a party of public people in 

your locality and I was very glad to have an opportunity afterwards of meeting 

sow of your colleagues and seeing your University* We appreciate the good 

huaum material that you send to ue and I hope that the closer acquaintance 

that I have been able to make with your University will strengthen the ties 

which bind us already,

lours sincerely,

The President,
University of 5ew Brunswick, 
Fredericton, N. B,


